Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline:1/17/17 12:00 noon

mmentletters = AT A
10-7-16
SWRCB Clerk

From: ckd@theworks.com [mailto:ckd@theworks.com]
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 2:37 PM

To: Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards

Subject: Stop taking water from humans!

Dear Felicia Marcus,

Not one fish has been saved in well over 20 years off increased flows. When will you look at other
solutions to dwindling fish populations besides destroying communities economically? When our
children look back at history and wonder what happened to our once rich state, they are going to
look at you and your poor decisions. Stop taking water from humans. Start looking at building
major water storage projects to increase water security, reducing predator fish populations, and
cleaning up the contaminated water discharges into the Delta. And one more thing: How about
venturing out into the real world once in awhile to view the impacts of continued water
mismanagement on real life people?

Sincerely,
Katrina Danford
Los Angeles, CA



